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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 
 
January 8 – Grade 5 Bottle Drive – CANCELLED 
January 10 – Welcome Back Students! 
January 10 – Spellathon Information/Pledge Sheets Go Home 

 
For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  
 
 
SCHOOL UPDATES: 
 
Principal’s Message 
Happy New Year! 
As we get ready to welcome everyone back to full, face to face instruction next week, I wanted to 
take this opportunity to thank our staff who have been working diligently this week to prepare for 
the arrival of students. They have been following all Health and Safety Guidelines. Staff have 
been reorganizing rooms to make the most of space in order to avoid unintentional contact, 

working through schedule plans and reviewing hallway staggering protocols in order to avoid 
congestion, planning for staggering of groups at transition times, and working through the many 
health and safety documents in order to best protect our wonderful community. We will continue 
to limit visitors in the building, and would appreciate you coming to the front to check in at the 
office if you need something.  
The new orders include a reiteration of mask wearing, regular sanitization, daily health checks, 

physical distancing and minimizing physical contact, to name a few. To help us with these things 
please remember that it is important your child have a mask at all times (we would appreciate a 
spare sent to school in case of lose or damage). We ask that you remember to perform the daily 
health check with your child before bringing them to school. Please keep your child home if ill. We 
will be calling home for pick up of those children who are experiencing illness symptoms. We ask 
that families avoid gathering at pick up and drop off times, as well as wear masks while on school 
property. 
We are looking forward to seeing everyone and hearing about break activities. 
 
Grade 5 Bottle Drive – January 8, 2022 
At this time we have had to cancel our bottle drive.  We may be able to go ahead later into the 
spring but at this time we have not rescheduled.  Stay tuned for more info in the coming months. 
 

Donations to Lamay Primary School 
Thank you to everyone who sent in their donations for Lamay Primary School.  With your support 
we were able to raise $920.90! 
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